
 
 GHA Covid-19 (Corona Virus) Notice  
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Our priority is the health and safety of our communities, program participants and staff. 
Therefore, GHA is taking measures to limit in-person interaction. We are asking all 
participants to call, mail or use our drop box in the GHA lobby to communicate with our 
office. GHA has suspended in office appointments (with limited exceptions). 
  
Participants must continue to respond to all GHA correspondence, report and follow all 
rules and Obligations including completing annual recertification and reporting all 
household changes in a timely manner.  
 
We ask that everyone follow our Precaution Plan throughout this pandemic. Please visit 
our website: www.greenvillehatx.org for future updates. 


